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The Pre-Bid Meeting for the reference project was held at 10:00 am on
January 6, 2014 in the Chastain Conference Room at the District 6 Office
Building at 126 East Ash, Springfield, IL. The meeting officially started just
after 10:00 am with an official roll call conducted by John Negangard.

The following were actually present at the meeting:

Chip Reyhan, Sangamo Construction Company, (217) 544-9871
Phil Reddy, IL Dept. of Labor

Roger Driskell, IDOT Region Four Engineer

Bill Grunloh, IDOT, Chief Procurement Officer

Terry Fountain, IDOT District Six, Project Implementation Engineer
Ron Archambeau, IDOT District Six, Construction Engineer
Brandon Dudley, IDOT District Six, Operation Bridge Engineer
Wes Clark, IDOT District Six, Programming Estimator

John Green, IDOT District Six, EEO

Tomicia McBride, IDOT District Six, EEO

John Negangard, IDOT District Six, Studies & Plans

The following attended by phone conference:

Chris Kaufmann, County Contractors, Inc.

¢ Jim Stocker, KE Vass

Jon Thompson, Laverdiere Construction, Inc.
Tim Howell, Freesen, Inc. (UCM)

Andy Schoonover, District Six, Construction

Roger Driskell reminded all Contractors that they also need to complete and
submit the certification form by email or fax.



Phil Reddy discussed the requirements that are in Addendum A -
“Prevailing Wage Certification” that the different trades listed are anticipated

to take part on this project.

Brandon Dudley answered a few questions on the waterproofing membrane
(spray applied), the role of D.S. Brown, and the requirements on cleaning of
the deck. All were just clarifications on the special provisions included in the
contract.

The meeting officially ended around 10:20 am.

If you have any questions, please contact John Negangard at 782-6990.



